Site Visit Report of Ashayam:
Date of visit: 10/29/2015

Name of the volunteer:  Madhavi Latha Hanumara
I have visited the unit in Oct 2015 to check on one of the disabled kids as I am providing assistance for her medical treatment. 

When I visited, the school is filled up with children of different disabilities and they are divided in four groups. Two of them are trying something on computers donated by a local company. About eight of them are getting trained in activities like making paper bags, sewing, greeting cards etc. Another five kids are trying to learn basic skills using the teaching material like puzzles etc. In total there were about 26 kids. The school supports 30+ kids but on the day of visit some of them are absent.
Mrs. Lakshmi has informed that the unit was visited by government officials with reference to FCRA clearance in March 2015. She has showed me the report given by District collector of RR district. The letter indicated their satisfaction about the organization and its activities. She was happy to inform that FCRA clearance has been approved purely on the merits of the organization.

Mrs. Laskshmi is making efforts to sell the cards and other art work. The money generated by the sale is given to the kids to encourage them to continue to learn the skills. In addition to the money generated, certain part of the funding from Asha is also directed to pay monthly stipend to some who are trying to pick up new skills. She has expressed the need for funds as the salaries have gone up especially for essential skilled personnel.  The proposal is being processed by Asha, Kansas City chapter.
